
 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 
craft. 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.31 of 2024  
 

Diving Operations at SMITE Sea-Water intake 
   
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT:  

Underwater Diving Services Ltd shall undertaking diving operations to remove silt from 
the SMITE Sea-Water Pump House intakes which are located South East of the Deep 
Water Berth, Barrow-inFurness. 
 

 

  

Operations Start: 04 November 2024 

Completion: circa 06 December 2024 

 
The operations will be conducted from a dedicated diving support barge which shall 
be moored inshore of the marker dolphin.  
 
We request slow transit and consideration for divers working around the marker 
dolphin structure.  
 
VHF call sign: ‘UDS Divers’ (ch.12). 



 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 
craft. 

 
 

 
Operational times are restricted to Ebb tidal times due to Marine Management 
Organisation license restrictions. License reference: L/2021/00037/1 
 
Further information, if required, may be obtained from Barrow Port Radio on VHF 
Ch12. And from Underwater Diving Services: 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     

 
Port Office             R Rhodes  
Ramsey Way               Pilot/DHM 
Barrow-in-Furness        
Cumbria 
LA14 2GR        
Tel: 01229 822911       
Email: barrowmc@abports.co.uk             21st October 2024  

 
 

 
Underwater Diving Services 
Ltd 
Anchor Line Basin 
Ramsden Dock Rd 
Barrow-in-Furness 
Cumbria 
LA14 2TB 

 

01229 839 637 

divers@uds.co.uk 

admin@uds.co.uk 
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